
 

 

 

 
 

Madrid, February 14, 2022 

 
 

 
SPANISH SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE COMMISSION 

 
 

In accordance with article 227 of the Recast Text of the Securities Market Act, 
MAPFRE S.A. (MAPFRE) hereby gives notice to the Spanish Securities and 
Exchange Commission of the following  
 
 

OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION  
 

 

It is with deep sorrow that MAPFRE informs of the passing of the board 

member, Mr. Luis Hernando de Larramendi Martínez. Mr. Hernando de 

Larramendi was also a member of the Company’s Steering Committee and 

Appointments and Remuneration Committee. 

 
MAPFRE and its Board of Directors appreciate Mr. Hernando de Larramendi’s 
dedication and contribution to the company, and offer their deepest 
condolences to his family. 
 
 
 
Ángel L. Dávila Bermejo 

General Counsel 


